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I am STRONGLY OPPOSED to HB 2025.  This is no more than a legislative money 

grab.  This type of tax increase would do tremendous harm to senior citizens, the 

poor, and the middle class.  It would be better to stop the waste, fraud, and abuse of 

taxpayer dollars before ever considering this kind of economy-destroying tax 

increase.  Those who vote for this bill had better take very seriously their careers in 

the political arena because WE THE PEOPLE will see to it your career ends abruptly.  

Don't take the people for granted, we are fed up with Oregon's tax and spend 

agenda. 


